
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Holy Communion   8am 
Common Worship Service in the Side Chapel  

Led by: Colin Brookes 
1 John 1:1-2:2; John 20:19-31 
 

Morning Worship   9.30 & 11.30am 
Informal Services with provision for children and youth - see below 

9.30 Led by: Chris Alexander and Richard Greeves 
11.30 Led by: Chris Alexander and Ruth Copping 
Sermon: Colin Brookes 
The Resurrection 
 

Evening Worship   5pm 
Informal Celebration-Style Service 

Led by: Chris Alexander and Neil R ichards 
Sermon: Luke Graham 
The Resurrection  

Please stand, sit or kneel as you feel 
comfortable. Refreshments are available 
throughout the service from the coffee 
points around the church.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Saturday 14 April 
11.00am Healing On The Streets - Costa Coffee on the High Road 
4.00pm Families Hub Meeting - Parish Hall 

 
 
 
 
For contact details and full information on groups and activities, 
please check directory/programme card or our website:   
www.stbarnabas.co.uk 
Alternatively, you can pick up flyers at the back of church or get 
more information from the relevant noticeboards around church. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Deaf?  BSL User?  Welcome!  
We have a level 2 signer and a level 6 signer in our congregation 
who would be delighted to help you access our service content. 
Please contact theoffice@stbarnabas.co.uk, and we will 
organise someone to sign for you. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Giving  
You can now give to St Bs via text! Simply text 70070; 
To give £5 text (uppercase): STBS01 £5    
To give £10 text (uppercase): STBS01 £10  
For more details, see our website: www.stbarnabas.co.uk/giving 

 
To join our giving programme or for more information about our 
budget and finances, please take a copy of our publication 
Running St Bs. This includes bank details and information about 
standing orders and gift aid. www.stbarnabas.co.uk/giving 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Notices & Classified 
If you are looking for accommodation, please see the Notices & 
Classified board in the foyer for up to date adverts.  If you’d like to 
advertise a short-term advert or accommodation, please email: 
theoffice@stbarnabas.co.uk 

Sunday 8 April 2018 

Welcome to St Barnabas 

Youth  
 

The Sunday Session and  
The Five are on break for the 
Easter  holidays and start up again 
on 22 April  
 
 

Children 
 

Tots Church            0-2 years 
9.30am & 11.30am      Pierce Hall 
Parent supervision during the Easter 
break. 
 
Kids & Mini Church   3-11 years 
9.30am & 11.30am         Parish Hall  
Will be in the Parish Hall after sung 
worship with the main church.  
 

St Barnabas 

Mission Partner 

 
 

Ann-Marie Wilson is the founding Executive Director of the charity 28 

Too Many which has the ambitious goal of reducing Female Genital 

Mutilation (FGM) by 10% in 10 countries in 10 years.  She became a 

Pioneer Lay Minister in the Church of England last summer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Give thanks for:  
 The 28 Too Many Board of Trustees, and in particular the new Chair, 

Sue, and two other trustees as they settle into their new roles 
 Malling Abbey and all it means to Ann-Marie 
 The completion of Ann-Marie’s chemotherapy treatments  

 
Please pray for: 
 Ann-Marie’s work as Chaplain at Marie Curie Hospice, as she gains 

skills and experience in this new role  
 That Ann-Marie continues to be offered opportunities to speak at many 

and varied events, raising awareness of FGM and funds for 28 Too 
Many  

 Ann-Marie’s health to stabilise 

Pray for Ann-Marie: Tear off this slip to pray for Ann-Marie through the week or 

pick up her prayer postcard from the World Mission Support board 

Support Ann-Marie: Email bethstone@stbarnabas.co.uk to find out how you can 

support Ann-Marie or 28 Too Many, or to receive her newsletters 

Latest news from Ann-Marie:  
“28 Too Many has had an exciting start to the New Year and continues to 
be a valued resource for people seeking to know and understand more 
about the issue. I have been on a coaching course over the past 3 months, 
and the skills that I have learned will help me to be more effective in my 
work with 28 Too Many. I am grateful for the many opportunities I have 
been given to speak about the work of 28 Too Many, including the Hogan 
Lovells’ launch of the “Stop FGM’’ booklet. The 28 Too Many research team 
continue to work hard on our country profile reports and The Law and FGM. 
  

On a personal note, I am very thankful for the medical team that care for 
me so well, and I have now completed my chemotherapy treatment after 2 
years and 24 sessions.  

 

I have been kept very busy and thank God always for the support I receive 
from those around me, both practically and in prayer. I regularly go for 
retreats to Malling Abbey, which is a home from home for me. It gives me 
space to re-energise and to reflect on what God is calling me to do. They 
have asked me to train as an Oblate sister, via being a postulant for 6 
months, then a novice for 2 and a half years.  

 

Please pray for guidance as I step away from some of the day to day 
management of 28 Too Many and embrace the roles of internal leadership, 
external FGM expert, key speaker and author.  

 

I have been volunteering as a chaplain at Marie Curie Hospice once a 
week. I continue to give communion and pray with those who are unwell in 
the Parish.” 

Ann-Marie Wilson 

mailto:theoffice@stbarnabas.co.uk


 
 
 

 
We hope and pray that you will encounter God and make good friends 
here. If you need any help finding out how life works at St Bs, please 
speak to our Hospitality Team or visit The Arch at the back of church. 

 
Vicar Associate Vicar 
Revd Henry Kendal  Revd Colin Brookes 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
How to contact us 
For information and contact details for members of the staff team and 
others, please refer to the Summer Programme which is available from 
the Arch. Our website is also a very good source of information.  
 

 
As a large church we know that people can easily slip through the cracks. 
To find out about Hubs and other ways of connecting and belonging, look 
at our programme card and directory, or contact Chris Alexander:  
chrisalexander@stbarnabas.co.uk   
 
 

 
Thank You! 
We want to say a big THANK YOU to everyone who volunteered and 
helped out over Easter. We couldn’t have done it without you! 
 
Summer Programme Card and Directory 
If you haven’t yet got your Summer Programme card - 
pick one up from the back of church today. It has lots of 
useful information and contact details. 

 
Drivers for the Hope North London 
Minibus 
A driver is needed to take the youth to an event on 
Saturday 14 April, 6.30pm-9.30pm and to future events happening 
once a month on a Saturday. If you can help volunteer to drive then 
please contact: 
jamie@hopenorthlondon.org.uk 

 

Go & Grow Update 

Our first Sunday at Solar House will be 9 September 2018.  You will start 
to see changes in church over the coming months as we strip things back 
and start packing. 

We want to celebrate our time in Holden Road 
We will have a celebration service on 8 July 2018, 5pm to remember what 
God has done in this building. 

 
We’re launching a photo competition! There are 2 categories:  
 the building 
 the life of the church in the building 

 
For each category there will be a prize for the winning photo, and we will 
have a display of the winners and other highly commended photos in 
each category.  To enter, email your photo to 
photocompetition@stbarnabas.co.uk by 15 June 2018.  Please don’t 
take photos of other people, particularly children, without permission! 

 

St Barnabas Church  
Holden Road, Woodside Park, 
London, N12 7DN 
 
Office Details  
Open: Monday-Friday, 9am-5pm 
Tel: 020 8343 5770 
Email: theoffice@stbarnabas.co.uk 

 

 
 
 

For Emergencies Only 
Outside office hours, contact: 
07816 768616 
 
Registered in England and Wales 
Charity Number 1131412 
www.stbarnabas.co.uk 
    StBsNorthLondon  
    @StBsNL 
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Outreach to Seniors: Elmhurst Visit 
Sunday 15 April   2.30pm 

Join the Neighbourhood Hub as they visit local Senior Citizens at Elmhurst 
Care Home in Woodside Park. Meet in the church at 1pm for bring-your-own 
lunch and prayer, or at 2.30 at Elmhurst if you want to go straight there.  
All welcome.  

 

English Conversation Class 

Tuesday mornings and Wednesday evenings 
Join us for FREE weekly conversation classes. We have a class for women 
on Tuesdays at 10.30am during term time, with provision for pre-school 
children to come with their mothers (restarting after Easter on 24 April).  
And  a class on Wednesday evenings at 8pm for men (mainly), restarting on 
18 April. Please arrive 15 minutes early if you are coming along for the first 
time. Contact Keith for more details: 
Keith Bootle  07777 600682    
theoffice@stbarnabas.co.uk 

 

A.D. Kingdom and Empire 
Starting Tuesday 24 April   8pm   Parish Hall    

Starting 24 April join us for a 12-week course watching an episode of A.D. 
Kingdom and Empire a week, with small group discussion and snacks. 
Everyone is welcome, particularly if you’re just exploring faith. For more 
information contact Chris. 
chrisalexander@stbarnabas.co.uk 
 

St Barnabas Sunday with AGM 
Sunday 29 April 2018   9.30am, 11.30am, 5pm 
The church electoral roll is our membership list for the Church of England 
and it enables you to vote at elections during our AGM (to be held on 29 
April). Please take a look at our electoral roll, which is displayed at the back 
of church, to see if your name is on it. If it is - you needn’t do anything!  
If it isn’t, please complete one of the forms and return it in the box provided. 
Information about elections to PCC are available on the PCC noticeboard. 

 

Central Prayer Meeting 
Wednesday 16 May   7.45pm 
Save the date for our next Central Prayer Meeting. An exciting evening of 
worship and prayer for the life and ministry of St Bs and beyond. 
theoffice@stbarnabas.co.uk 
 
Young Adults Weekender  
Friday 25 - Sunday 27 May  
We are having a weekend away for 18-30s(+), a time to grow in faith and 
community, guaranteed fun. Please get in touch if you’re interested or would 
like some more information:  
lukegraham@stbarnabas.co.uk 
 

Sunday and Midweek Groups over Easter 
 

Kids Groups 
Kids, Mini & Tots Church • normal programme restarts Sunday 22 April 
Barney’s Toddler Group • restarts Wednesday 18 & Friday 20 April 

 

Youth Groups 
Sunday Session & The 5 • normal programme restarts Sunday 22 April 
 

Midweek Groups 
Iranian Women’s Group • restarts Monday 16 April 
English Classes for Women • restarts Tuesday 24 April 
Wednesday Club • restarts Wednesday 18 April 
English Classes for Men • restarts Wednesday 18 April 
N12 Women • restarts Thursday 19 April 
N12 Choir • restarts Thursday 19 April 

Notices 

What’s On 

mailto:chris.alexander@stbarnabas.co.uk
mailto:lukegraham@stbarnabas.co.uk

